
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

First Baptist Church Weekly Newsletter 
Interim Pastor Preston VanLoon: 701-223-8614 or fbcbismarckinterim@gmail.com 

 

April 25th –May 1st,  2021 

 

 

Birthdays this Week 
 

 27th Kandy Kasper 
             28th Deo Ngoma 

 

Wednesday Night 
Bible Study 

 CLICK HERE to join ZOOM 
ID: 848 0346 2955 
Passcode: 352023 

 

Or by Calling 312-626-6799 

Scholarship Opportunity 
 

ND Men’s Baptist $1000.00 Scholarship is 
available to any student wishing to apply.   

A letter of application and a letter of reference 
from the pastor or chairman of the diaconate 

 is required. 
 

The letter of application must state where they 
will be attending college, what their goal is and 
the need for financial aid. Also, a brief history of 

their Christian experience. 
 

 Please contact Pastor VanLoon for additional 
questions or information. 

Applications must be received by MAY 25th. 
 

Lloyd Gingery 
ABM of ND-300 Club Chairman 

758 Interstate Ave 
Bismarck, ND  58503-0935 

lloydpat@midco.net 
 

 

Today’s Sermon 
“You ARE a Witness” 

Luke 24: 36-48 

 

The Preacher’s Daughters 
in Concert 

 

At Bismarck Baptist Church 
2211 LaForest Ave 

Bismarck, ND  
 

Saturday May 1, 2021 at 6:30 pm 
FREE-Love offering will be received 

 

https://www.thepreachersdaughtersm

usic.com/about 

 

 
Wednesday - April 28st 

 

Middle School 6:30 -8:00 pm 
High School 8:10 -9:10 pm 

 
 

 

Wednesday 
April 28st 

6:30-8:00 pm 
 

CLICK HERE

Volunteer Opportunities 
 

Scripture Readers: We are looking 
for church members to help with 
Scripture Readings. 
 

Greeters: We are looking for church 
members to be greeters on Sunday 
mornings before the 
worship service. 
 

Tech Help: Marty is looking for 
people to help with technology 
during the Sunday morning services 
so that we can continue to live 
stream weekly 

 

 

Church Membership/Baptism 
If you need prayer, want to become a 

member of FBC, would like to be 

baptized, or become a follower of 

Christ please come forward during the 

singing of the closing hymn or contact 

Pastor VanLoon at the church office. 

Church Member Profile 
 

Please remember to turn in 
your "Church Member Profile" to the 

church office or in the box titled  
"Church Member Profile" located in the 
Narthex entry way of the church. In an 

effort to help new and existing 
members, and others who attend First 

Baptist Church, to become better 
acquainted and get to know each other, 
we would like to begin including a short 

(edited) profile version of each of our 
current members in the church 
newsletter each week for the 

 "Member of the Week" section. Copies 
of the form are also located in the 

Narthex. Thank you very much  
for your help. 

 
 

FREE Dog Training Class 
Pastor VanLoon is once again offering the same 

Dog Training Class that focuses on basic skills for 
dogs and their handlers. The class will meet in the 
church basement from 11:00 am to 12: 00 noon on 

Saturdays  
May 1, 8, 15, and 22. The class is limited to five (5) 

dogs and their handlers on a FIRST 
COME basis. You are strongly encouraged to 

attend all four sessions, but can only miss one of 
them. 

 

If you are interested in being part of this class, 
please let him know as soon as possible. To 

register, you can call the pastor at the  
church at 223 - 8614 

 

Reminder to join us for 

Men’s Breakfast 
Saturday, April 24th at 8:00 am 

 

mailto:fbcbismarckinterim@gmail.com
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